
                                                        

 
 

 
 

2022-2024 Budget Approval 

The Budget Committee intends to meet on the following dates to discuss the 2022-2024 
budgets and to consider approving the 2022 Operating and Capital Budgets (such 
consideration will also include possible changes to user, licensing and other fees with 
respect to transit, businesses, recreation and other services):  
• Monday, November 29, 2021 (9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.)  
• Tuesday, November 30, 2021 (9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.) 
• Wednesday, December 1, 2021 (7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.) 
 
only if necessary: 
 
• Friday, December 3, 2021 (9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.)  
• Monday, December 6, 2021 (9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.)  

City Council will consider the Budget Committee’s 2022-2024 Budget recommendations at a 
special meeting on December 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  If Committee or Council decides to 
refer or defer consideration of the 2022-2024 budget to a subsequent meeting, further 
public notice will be given.  

Delegations from the public are tentatively scheduled for Monday, November 29 and 
Wednesday, December 1 at 7:00 p.m.  Anyone wishing to be heard regarding the 2022-
2024 Current and Capital Budget proposals should contact, or make written comments to 
be received in the City Clerk’s Office, prior to the meeting. Delegations at the meetings will 
be by virtual participation.  

In consideration of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, all Budget Committee meetings and 
the Special City Council meeting on December 8, will be convened as a virtual meeting, in 
accordance with the City’s Procedure By-law, originating from the Council Chambers, 4th 
Floor, City Hall at the address noted below.  Persons wishing to participate through remote 
delegation must contact the City Clerk’s Office to register and receive instructions to 
participate in a virtual meeting. It is strongly recommended that all persons continue to 
observe meetings online or participate remotely.  

2022-2024 budget information is available for public review on the City website and in the 
City Clerk’s Office. www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/budget/Pages/Welcome.aspx.   

Published online November 19, 2021.  

Peter Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St W, Brampton. ON L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2130 (TTY) 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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